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Community Visioning Workshop to be Held December 8th 
 
CHATTAHOOCHEE, November 24, 2014 – The strategic planning and community visioning process 
continues as Chattahoochee Main Street will be hosting the third in a series of Community Visioning 
Workshops on Monday, December 8 at 6:30pm at the Florida State Hospital Chapel.  If you would like 
to be a part of this revitalization and strategic planning process, you are cordially invited to attend.  
 
This third workshop will build upon the momentum created during the first and second visioning 
workshops previously held on June 2 and August 4, respectively.  During this important planning 
process all of the community input received to this point has been categorized into the following 
strategic planning themes that have emerged: 
 

• Develop Historic Main Street District Design Standards 
• Preserve Historic Downtown Chattahoochee 
• Protect and Promote the River Landing 
• Preserve the City’s Heritage 
• Promote Eco-Tourism 
• Promote Existing Economic Viability and Business Retention 
• Promote Business and Industry Recruitment 
• Foster Partnerships 

 
The upcoming workshop will be an opportunity to begin to develop overall goals and objectives for 
the Strategic Community Vision Plan.  If you are unable to attend this event, but wish to be a part of 
this important process, or if you would like more information, please contact Ben Chandler, Executive 
Director for Chattahoochee Main Street, Inc. at 663-2323 or email 
ben.chattahoocheemainstreet@gmail.com.   
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